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 We had an activity bus brake down in Moses Lake Washington when the 

Seniors took their trip to Seattle. The bus is still there as of today-May 17, 2019.  

The company that has our bus said the injectors are not good and gave us an 

estimate to change them out.  They said it cost about $7,300.00 to do the work.  

One of the mechanics I talked to so well we might as well have them do it because 

it will cost more if we get it done back here because the last one we had done 

cost about 1500.00 for one injector to get done so he said this would be a little bit 

less to have them do it.   

 Our bus driver’s been busy with the summer school programs hauling 

students on field trips daily.  When they are not hauling the students they are 

keeping busy cleaning the buses that will be getting inspected towards the end of 

next month. 

 We had one district vehicle that had a recall on it and we sent it to 

Northern Ford last week it should be done. 

 Bus #2120 had a faulty wiring harness and it is under warranty so it is in 

Kalispell getting fixed.  

 Mechanics been busy repairing seats, checking and repairing any 

mechanical defects that they come across.  Both front windshield and the stop 

sign have been replaced in bus#007.  The brakes on Bus #201 and #150 have been 

replaced.  Bus#5 had all the back tires changed.  

 

 We have a total of 28 activity trips for the month of June.  This concludes 

our report. 


